
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We are not directly affected by this variance to the rear setback (unlike a 
variance to the front setback which would affect the streetscape).  
 
Please apply the customary standards in deciding to grant this variance and 
consider any negative impacts this variance might have on adjacent property 
owners. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Eric and Kris Meves, 1706 Cambridge 
 


